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Upon motion of Supervisor Salinas, seconded by Supervisor Phillips and carried by those members 
present, the Board of Supervisors hereby: 

a. Approved and authorized the Interim Director of the Information Technology Department to execute 
a non-standard Agreement between Harris Corporation and the County of Monterey, for $436,000 to 
provide Software FX security management services for the County Next Generation Radio System 
(NGEN) for the term of May 15, 2017 to May 14, 2022; 

b. Approved non-standard agreement terms as recommended by the Interim Director of the Information 
Technology Department; and 

c. Authorized the Interim Director of the Information Technology Department to sign up to two (2) 
amendments to this Agreement, subject to County Counsel review, which extend services by one (1) 
year each, where any increased costs do not exceed 10% of the original contract amount ($43,600) 
per amendment, and do not significantly alter the terms of the Agreement, including non-standard 
terms approved by the Board. 

PASSED AND ADOPTED on this 7th day of March 2017, by the following vote, to wit: 

A YES: Supervisors Alejo, Phillips, Salinas, Parker and Adams 
NOES: None 
ABSENT: None 

I, Gail T. Borkowski, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors of the County of Monterey, State of California, hereby certify that 
the foregoing is a true copy of an original order of said Board of Supervisors duly made and entered in the minutes thereof of 
Minute Book 80 for the meeting on March 7, 2017. 

Dated: March 16, 2017 
File ID: A 17-039 

Gail T. Borkowski, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
County of Monterey, State of California 

Deputy 


